HMS Daily Announcements

Monday, November 12th
    
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please listen closely to the following Basketball tryout information:
7th grade Boys' tryouts continue today (Monday) in Gym A/B.
7th grade Girls' tryouts continue today (Monday) in Gym D
8th grade Boys' tryouts are tomorrow: (Tuesday) in Gym A/B, Wednesday in Gym D and Thursday in Gym A/B
8th grade Girls' tryouts are tomorrow (Tuesday) in Gym D, Wednesday in Gym A/B and Thursday in Gym D
All tryouts from 2:45-5:45 PM
Today (Monday) is the DAY! Seventh grade auditions for the Musical are taking place in the auditorium after school today! Please make sure to have your audition sheet filled out before coming to auditions. Questions? See Ms. Stump or Ms. Psitos!
Are you ready to get your read on?! Then get pumped for the HMS Book Fair. Starting today, you'll be able to come to the library for a litany of literary wonders! We're open from Homeroom to 3pm every day but Friday. There're also special night hours Wednesday from 6-8. The Book Fair is cash only, so those of you wanting to use gift cards or doubloons, keep those at home. Hope you're pumped, HMS!
French Club will meet on Wednesday. See you in room 139 for a cheese sampling and game day
Keep bringing in all those non-perishable items for the HMS Thanksgiving Food Drive! Thursday is the final day to bring in items. Your generosity will help families in our community!
If you are interested in joining Winter Cheerleading, please come to Ms. Clement's room, 192 on Thursday for a brief after school meeting to discuss the season. This is also intended for returning Fall Cheerleading girls. Hope to see you there!
The third Activities Night of the year will be held this Friday November 16th here at HMS. Bring a friend for an fun evening of dancing, board games, basketball, dodgeball and socializing. Tickets will be on sale during lunches Wednesday through Friday and tickets are available to buy at the door Friday night for just $5.00. Hope to see you Friday night!
All paperwork and the first payment for the 6th grade trip to Camp Canadensis is due on Friday. You must return your forms and first payment in order to be eligible for the 3-day Canadensis trip in June. Please give your forms and payment to your homeroom teacher.
Attention 7th and 8th grade girls interested in participating in the winter track club: There will be an informational meeting on Thursday in Room 11, right after school. If you cannot attend the meeting, please see Mr. Grabias for more information.
The H-PRIDE incentive for this week if free admission into this week's activities night. If you would like to redeem this incentive, write your full name on the back of your H-PRIDE card and place it in your grade level bin by the end of your lunch on Friday. The bins are located in the cafeteria.
Lose jewelry or valuable items? Another pair of glasses was found in the 6th grade hallway. A couple combination locks were also turned in. Please come to the tech office to claim these found items, or the house keys, and jewelry we've previously mentioned.
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.
